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SB 2289 – RELATING TO PUBLIC AGENCY MEETINGS 
 
Chair Wakai, Vice Chair Nishihara, and members of the Senate Committee on Technology 
and the Arts: 
 
The University of Hawaiʻi Board of Regents comments that while it agrees with the intent of 
this measure to ensure adequate notice of public meetings, Section (f) is not necessary and 
should be deleted as it is contained in another section in this law.   
 
As it applies to the public notices for the Board of Regents, the office of the Board voluntarily 
provides the information and notice by mail and email as proposed in this measure.  
 
We ask that this measure be amended to delete section (f) in its entirety.  
 
Thank you for the opportunity to testify on this measure.  
 
 
 


